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From: Doreen Draffin _>

Sent: Saturday, March 13, 2021 9:30 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Fwd: Elimination of seasonal rate

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Doreen Draffin _>

Date: March 13, 2021 at 10:21:35 AM AST
To: registrat@oeb.ca
Cc: Doreen Draffin _>

Subject: Elimination of seasonal rate

To whom it may concern;

Please be advised that | am a tax payer and seasonal resident on MacKenzie Portage
Road and have been since 1956. | have certainly contributed to the economy and
growth of North west Ontario while enjoying the

benefits of Sunset country.

It is beyond comprehension and common sense that the OEB would elementary in the
seasonal rate for hydro costs. Hydro One energy costs are some of the highest in North
America.

One would think the province would encourage the use of seasonal rates by keeping
them within a reasonable range rather than elimination of the category completely.
Short sighted. You have just pushed me into inquiring about solar power, and propane
usage.

May common sense prevail, and seasonal rate class be retained.

Doreen Drafi. [

Sent from my iPhone
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